
FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

February 5, 2017 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, February 4, 2016 
8:15 AM Vocations 
5:00 PM Margaret & Cosmo Amato, Albie Tahan 
Sunday, February 5, 2017 
7:30 AM Irene Petrosi, Evelyn Marron 
9:00 AM Parishioners Fighting Cancer 
11:00 AM   Kevin Revicki, Eugenio Pita 
Monday, February 6, 2017  
8:15 AM Our Parishioners 
Tuesday, February 7, 2017  
8:15 AM June Cerullo 
Wednesday, February 8, 2017 
8:15 AM  Mary & Gertrude Connelly 

 Thursday, February 9, 2017  
8:15 AM Donald Osterman, Lina Osterman (Sp. Int.) 
Friday, February 10, 2017 

 8:15 AM Carrie Nesser 
Saturday, February 11, 2017 
8:15 AM Marie Connelly 
5:00 PM Debbie Kollar, Thomas Burke 
Sunday, February 12, 2017 
7:30 AM Robert Mattis 
9:00 AM Pamela Jerkovich 
11:00 AM  Eugenio Pita, Lidwina Giesen 
 

CELEBRANTS FOR FEBRUARY 11TH & FEBRUARY 12TH  

5:00 PM Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
7:30 AM Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk 
9:00 AM Msgr. John J. Carroll 
11:00 AM   Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
 

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, February 11, 2017  
5:00 PM Julie Paporello, George Casagrand 
Sunday,   February 12, 2017 
7:30 AM     Susan Urban 
9:00 AM     CCD Class Students 
11:00 AM   Cyndy Fuhro, Molly Gregoire 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, February 11, 2017  
5:00 PM  Michael Black, Lori Covello, Richard DeMarco, 

Patrice Leavenworth, Susan Pontidis, Marie Weber 
Sunday,   February 12, 2017 
7:30 AM Laurie Moris 
9:00 AM  Brian & Grace Davin, Tim Lazarus, Kim 

Mazurkiewicz, Jen Portman, Charleen Scully 
11:00 AM Mary Jane Hojell, Maria Izurieta, Janine Minardi, 

Bobbie Prescott, Nicholas Savastano, Eileen 
Savastano 

 

MEMORIALS – For February 5
th 

to February 11
th

 
The Sanctuary Lamp in the Chapel will burn in loving 
memory of Joseph Alvino.   
The Sanctuary Lamp in the Church will burn in loving 
memory of Catherine Tancredi. 
 

For those who have been called home to Christ, we pray 
especially for Kathleen M. Cirillo, wife of Anthony and mother 
of Christina. 
 

MEETING FOR ALL EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  
All Eucharistic Ministers are asked to attend a meeting on 
February 8th, at 7:00pm in the church to review revised 
procedures.  Monsignor Carroll, Fr. Lukasz, and Deacon Omar 
will be joining us. If you are unable to attend please contact us. 
Marianne Garibaldi    201-403-4216    mac9088@aol.com 
Lori Covello               201-874-7403    loricovello@gmail.com 
 

SUPPORT GROUP 
There will be a meeting of divorced and separated men in the 
Ryan Room of the church on Tuesday, February 7 at 7:30pm.  If 
you are interested please call the rectory or Claudette Meehan 
at 973-441-9660. 
 

 
 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week: $13,031.00 Last Year:  $14,974.00 
 

Attendance:  669 
 

Pastor’s Gratitude: “I am grateful to all those who brought food 
for Fr. English and Eva’s Kitchen and to those who contributed 
gifts to Martin de Porres.” 

Parishioner’s Response: “Thank you Obi Wan Msgr., we had 
a wonderful time at the Appreciation Dinner Dance.” 
 

 

GREGORY SLYFIELD MEMORIAL AWARD 
2017 Athletic Scholarship 

In memory of Greg Slyfield, a Kinnelon resident, lifelong athlete 
and former Athletic Director for OLM.  This scholarship honors 
his memory, his competitive spirit and his values of balancing 
work and play.  Scholarship Deadline:  February 28, 2017 
GUIDELINES:   

 Graduating 8
th
 Grade Student are eligible 

 Must be a Kinnelon Resident 
 Member of the OLM CYO Basketball program 

REQUIREMENTS: 
 Complete Application – Application can be found on the 

OLM website www.olmchurch.org or from CYO coaches. 
 Essay (one-page) describing what playing basketball for 

OLM has taught you with respect to playing on a team 
and why you play CYO basketball 

 List of other sports played 
 NO GPA or Academic Requirement 

DEADLINE: 
 Completed Application & Essay should be mailed and 

must be post marked by February 28, 2017 
 Msgr. John J. Carroll, Pastor,  2 Miller Road, Kinnelon, 

NJ  07405 
Contact:  Colleen Smith – Community Foundation of New 
Jersey, PO Box 338, Morristown, NJ  07963-0338 
 

HAVE A HEART      SUPPORT R.I.S.E. YOUTH 
Show your love and support by purchasing chocolate Valentine 
pops and chocolate dipped pretzels for those you love. The 
youth of RISE are selling each package for only $3 or 2 for 
$5.  Proceeds will defray trip costs of the participants for their 
mission travel in July to help fix homes of those in need in NY 
state.   All of these delicious treats will be on sale after all 
Masses on the weekends of Feb. 11th & 12th.   Enjoy a yummy 
treat while supporting a great cause!   
 

CITIZENSHIP OUTREACH CAMPAIGN 

The City of Paterson together with Passaic County Community 
College and the NJ Alliance for Immigrant Justice is hosting a 
Citizenship Outreach Campaign in February.  They will provide 
free immigrant attorney services and volunteers to help fill out 
citizenship application forms.  Contact and more information is 
available on the bulletin board in the narthex. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
  
   

 

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Edith Altenburger Kevin Bearese
 Baby Oscar Beckman Paul Boniface
 Gaetano Caccavale JoAnne Catlin
 Michael Fitzpatrick, Sr. Joseph Hammond
 George Halavin Nicholas Hayward
 Danielle Kneringer Bob Koeppel 
 Elvin Lister Maria Lisdad 
 Joseph Mack Joseph Maher
 Rosemary Marsden Cara McGloin
 Chris Morello Peggy Spreen 
 Fred Weber Terry Wickham
 Pat & Phil Zito 
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CLASS SCHEDULE - REMINDER 
Classes for Grades 6-8:    2/12 and 2/26            6:30-8:30 pm 
                                          2/06, 2/13 and 2/27    7:00-8:30 pm 
 
Classes for Grades 1-5:  2/5, 2/12/ and 2/26    10:15-11:30 am 
                                          2/6, 2/13, 2/27               4:30-5:45 pm 
 

CHANGE ON ORIGINAL CALENDAR 
The Sunday evening classes on Feb. 5

th
 -- the class is 

cancelled and rescheduled for Feb. 12. 
 
Parents – if your child is being picked up by a person other than 
you, please send a note or email to make the Religious 
Education office aware of this switch. 
 

PARENT FAITH SERIES - BEGINS 
Our Sunday, January 29 meeting was very informative and 
spiritually lifting.  The next Parent Series is scheduled for 
February 12

th
 at 10:15-11:15. Topic - LOVE, of course! 

 

SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 
Students received the Sacrament of 1

st
 Reconciliation on 

Saturday, Feb. 4. CONGRATULATIONS!  A big thank you to 
those parishioners who have been praying for our little ones as 
they journey in their faith.  Remember back in Nov. we had little 
“pieces of bread” with each child’s name on them,  that we 
asked the parishioners to take home and prayer for the child 
and their family as they prepare to make their Reconciliation 
and their Communion.  I’m sure the families felt your prayers.  
Thank you! 
 

HEAVENLY GIFTS OF HEAVENLY LIFE 
SACRAMENTAL WORKSHOP 

SAVE THE DATE:  Tuesday, Feb. 21
st

 – 7pm All parishioners 
are welcome to join Deacon Omar and the parents of the 
Religious Education program on Tuesday, Feb. 21 at 7 PM in 
the Ryan Room.  This workshop will be conducted by Deacon 
Omar and explore the topic of The Sacraments: Heavenly Gifts 
of Heavenly Life.  This will be an interactive gathering.  Mark 
your calendar so you carve time out for yourself, so you too can 
be nourished and grow in your faith. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Next Confirmation Session:  February 5th!  
 
 

 
 

SAVE THE DATES 
 Habitat for Humanity weekend is March 4th 
 Search retreat is March 31st, April 1st and 2

nd
 

 

Spots fill up fast, so if you're interested sign-up early! 
 

ANTIOCH RETREAT TEAM MEETING 
Our Antioch retreat planning meetings have already started, but 
there is still time to sign-up to help if you're interested! Please 
contract Branden at youthministry@olmchurch.org for more 
information.  
 

Our next meeting is Sunday, January 29th at 8:45 in the 
youth room at the school.  
 

 
 

Religious Ed. Phone 973-838-0567 
Mary Ramsden - Director dre@olmchurch.org  
Andrea Duplain - Rel. Ed. Sec. reled@olmchurch.org 
 
Confirmation/Youth Ministry 973-283-1212 
Grace Davin - Conf. Coordinator youth@olmchurch.org 
Branden Kasper - Youth Ministry youthministry@olmchurch.org 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faith Formation 
 

R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N  N E W S  C O N F I R M A T I O N  

S E R V I N G  O L M  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 

Knights of Columbus 
News: 

 
The Knights would like to welcome our newest First 
Degree members:  Peter Durkin, Jim James, Jeff 
Craugh and Dan Bourneuf.  Congratulations and 
welcome aboard! 
 

Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
 

Calendar: 
2/08: Officers, 7:15pm; Business Mtg. 8pm - Ryan Rm 
2/12: Pancake breakfast after all Masses 
2/22: Mtg. 8pm – Ryan Room 
3/08: Officers, 7:15pm; Business Mtg. at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
 
 

Join the OLM Ladies Guild 
We have fun and help others! 

 

Congratulations to our Jan. 28
th

 Raffle Winners! 
 

1
st
 Prize - $400 -  Mary Ann Grieco 

2
nd

 Prize - $300 - Dawn Johnson 
3

rd
 Prize - $200 - Craig Reidinger 

4
th

 Prize - $100 - Kate Wolthoff 
 

Next Mtg. is Feb. 13th at 7:30pm - Church Ryan Rm 

Come Make ‘Journals of Love’ for Cancer Patients 

  
 

Next Raffle Drawing Saturday, Feb. 25
th

 after 5pm Mass! 

 
 

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N   

Y O U T H  M I N I S T R Y  

PRO-LIFE CORNER 

Many people sympathetic to the pro-life cause did not go 
to the National March for Life 2017. Instead, they 
participated in regional events closer to home.  A Day of 
Prayer for Healing and Absolution was held at St. Patrick's 
Cathedral, NY, on the same day as the NY Women's 
March.  Outside the Cathedral, Sisters of Life invited 
marchers to accept a red rose and invited them to place it 
at the Guadalupe Chapel.  Many did and found peace, and 
some reportedly returned to church after being away for 
decades.  What could have been a time of conflict turned 
into one of peace.  Led by Frank Tinari, Ph.D., Seton Hall 
University. Our Lady of Guadalupe protect the unborn, our 
families and our country. 
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“SHINE” 

Are you asking “what’s next” after last week’s teaching of the 
Beatitudes? This week Jesus asks you to be transparent in 
your faith. The gospel reading tells you that the next step is 
letting your light shine for all to see and not having a silent, 
unexpressed faith that falls short of serving Him.  Are you 
afraid to commit to Jesus? Are you worried that you cannot 
support your belief in an intelligent conversation about 
Catholicism?  Do you want to be politically correct and not 
offensive? We should remember that Jesus was counter-
cultural during his own life time. Jesus was not a coward 
who ran for cover at the slightest pressure from detractors. 
Jesus went to his death on the cross in obedience to His 
Father, giving all power to the cross born by His sacrifice 
and suffering. In the 2

nd
 reading St. Paul tells you that it is 

not your power, but the power of the Holy Spirit and Christ 
crucified that wins hearts. In today’s readings you are called 
to check your own intentions.  Is the good that you do done 
for your own glory or is it done out of a love for God, giving 
all glory to Him?  All good done in the name of Christ has 
within it His “divine power”, which ripples out to change the 
world around you. Why is it different from that good which 
you boast of as your own?  Almost all good that is done out 
of the love for God, and not for self-gain, includes a cost of 
self-sacrifice.  Every pure-intentioned sacrifice, done for the 
good of another, displays God’s unconditional love and 
mercy, resulting in God’s light shining in and through the 
darkness.  You have been given this “awesome power” by 
God to bring Christ into your own little corner of the world. 
Jesus does not ask you to convert your neighbor.  He asks 
you to reveal to others how he has worked in your own life. 
No one can argue with, or be offended by your own personal 
witness. Is this too much to ask of you by the One who 
saves you from yourself?  Become the “salt of the earth” and 
shine, shine, shine!   
 

Join RCIA on Thursday evening, 7pm in the parish 
house.  For more info call Msgr. Carroll, 973-838-6838 or 
Carol Mangani, 973-283-2218. 
Date  Topic      Presenter 
Feb. 9  Sacrament of Marriage  Anne Marie Kelly 
 
         
 
 
 

BUS DRIVERS NEEDED 
Villa Walsh Academy, located in Morristown, NJ, is looking for 
part-time school bus drivers. Interested candidates must 
possess a CDL with both the passenger (P) and school bus (S) 
endorsements. Most trips are late afternoon/early evening. 
There are also some weekend trips available. Please contact 
Jen Fleury, Athletic Director, at fleuryj@villawalsh.org or 
call 973-538-3680 x145.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading: Isaiah 58:7-10  
This reading is a vigorous exhortation from the prophet Isaiah to 
lead lives of active charity and generosity. He promises that the 
Lord will be our “dawn,” our “rear guard,” our “light” if we share 
our bread, shelter the homeless, and clothe the naked.  
  

Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 2:1-5  
Paul tells the Corinthians that he and they must not rely on the 
so-called “wisdom” of secular teaching and philosophy but on 
the power of the Spirit.  
  

Gospel: Matthew 5:13-16  
Jesus reminds the disciples and all Christians that they carry 
special responsibilities to be “the salt of the earth.” They must 
not hide their light but show their goodness to all. 
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

FRIENDLY VISITORS NEEDED 
Visiting Nurse Association of Northern New Jersey’s Friendly 
Visitor program provides volunteers with a rewarding volunteer 
opportunity, and homebound neighbors with a break from the 
social isolation that often comes from living alone or being 
homebound. Volunteers are matched with homebound 
residents in Morris County who could benefit from a friendly 
visitor. Volunteers visit on a regular basis and participate in 
activities such as playing board games, arts and crafts projects 
and reading. For more information, please contact Rachel 
Enderle, Volunteer Coordinator, at 973-451-4128 or 
renderle@vnannj.org. 

 

ASSUMPTION COLLEGE FOR SISTERS 
16th Annual Caring Basket Gala! 

On March 23, Assumption College, Denville, will honor Father 
Brian Plate, Eileen and Les Quick and Terry and Prudence 
Pigott for service to Church, family and community. The College 
exists primarily to educate women called to consecrated life. 
For more information, contact Patricia McGrady 973-957-0188 
ext. 101, or email: gala@acs350.org. 

 

VILLA WALSH ACADEMY SUMMER CAMP 
Please consider our summer camp for girls entering grades 4 – 
9. Week 1 – June 26 to June 30.  Week 2 – July 10 to July 14.  
Morning and afternoon sessions for Basketball, Soccer, 
Softball, Track/Cross Country, Volleyball, Tennis, Lacrosse or 
Spirit & Dance.  Evening sessions TBA for HS athletes entering 
grades 9-12.  Email Denise Wendorff with any questions at 
summercamp@villawalsh.org or website villawalsh.org under 
athletics tab. 
 
 
 

I N  &  A R O U N D  O U R  P A R I S H  

MONDAY – February 6, 2017 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Bible Study - Parish House 
TUESDAY – February 7, 2017 
 4:30 PM - Junior Choir Practice - Church 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Bible Study - Parish House 
 7:30 PM - Men’s Separated/Divorced Mtg. Ryan Rm 
WEDNESDAY – February 8, 2017 
 9:00 AM - Bible Timeline - Parish House 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 8:00 PM – Knights of Columbus – Church Ryan Rm 
THURSDAY – February 9, 2017 
 9:00 AM - Faith Sharing Group - Church Ryan Room 
 7:30 PM - Senior Choir Practice - Church 
FRIDAY – February 10, 2017 
 9:30 AM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
SATURDAY – February 11, 2017 
 7:30 AM - Men’s Bible Sharing - Church Ryan Room 
 8:00 AM - Pre-Cana - School Auditorium 
 4:00 PM - Reconciliation - Church 

A  G L A N C E  A T  T H E  W E E K  A H E A D  

         LAUDATO SI’: Care for Our Common Home 
 

 Pope Francis:  We need only take a frank look at the facts to see 
that our common home is falling into serious repair. 

 

THEME:  Care for God’s Creation.  God created the world and 
entrusted it to us as a gift.  Now we have the responsibility to 
care for and protect it and all people, who are part of creation.  
Protecting human dignity is strongly linked to care for creation. 
 

OLM PARISHIONER RESPONSE – Give away, don’t throw 
away.  Don’t buy more food than you will eat. 
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    The OLM Ladies Guild 

is collecting gently used  
First Holy Communion Dresses and Suits 

for the children of  
Catholic Community and Family Services in Paterson 

 

If your family no longer has use for your child’s Communion 
Dress, Suit and Accessories, please consider donating these 
clothing items to help a family in need celebrate this blessed 

occasion.  Thank you for your generous support. 
 

Donations may be placed on the coat rack  
in the Msgr. Ryan Room after Masses 

Deadline: March 26th 
 

For more information contact:  
Diane Lattanzio at 973-492-1445 or jdlatt1@msn.com 
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Please insert Women’s Day of Reflection 
PDF attached 


